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Newsletter 4th February 2022 
 

Flourishing Together, in the love of God, to live life in all its fullness.  

A note from the Headteacher  
 

 
It is lovely to see the lighter mornings and evenings begin to come in—a sign of Spring.  We have been  exceptionally 
busy these last few weeks. Children have had many fantastic learning opportunities allowing them to flourish and be the 
best version of themselves.  
 
This week the children have been learning all about different religions, celebrating diversity in our world. We have com-
bined this essential learning with other areas of our curriculum. Christianity through ICT, Hinduism through dance, Sikh-
ism through RE, lessons on diversity  and Islam through Art. The subject co-ordinators have taught their specialism every 
afternoon to the different classes.  The staff and children have thoroughly enjoyed this wonderful opportunity and it has 
continued to support the impact of positive relationship throughout school.  Please look out for upcoming videos and 
posts on our school facebook page.  
 
It has been a pleasure to run out of Head teacher’s  postcards this week, children are so proud of their work and are 
demonstrating very positive  attitudes to their learning. It is wonderful to share 
these moments with the children.  
 
I hope this windy wet weather doesn’t last all weekend. Have a lovely couple of 
days and see you on Monday.   
 
 
With very best wishes,  
Mrs Orla Gibbons  

P.E. Reminders 
 

Blossom — Monday and Friday  
Willow —Wednesday and Friday  
Birch — Tuesday and Wednesday  

Oak—Tuesday and Thursday  
 

Children to come to school in a clearly 

named P.E. Kit on their allocated P.E. 

days only. 

 

Uniform Reminders 
 

The  
 

Please make sure your child wears correct uniform 

each day. Trainers are only to be worn n P.E. days.  

 Please ensure that long hair should be tied back at all 

times for health and safety reasons.  

Please ensure your child’s name is on all items of uni-

form. We have a growing stock of ‘lost’ uniform in 

school.  

 



Flourishing Together 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Flourishing together 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Flourishing together— 

 
 

Making porridge for inspire our writing  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reading our new books  



 
Flourishing together—we love Maths! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
Flourishing together—Space Art  

 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Flourishing together—even more maths!  

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Flourishing together — Getting to grips with the 

Glockenspiels  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

Wear red for SELFA!! Look out for an email from 
Mrs. Chacksfield.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

Information from Revd. Hellen Collings—Our 
Foundation Governor 

 
 



 
Parent Support  

 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Please also see separate PDF regarding a wonderful oppor-
tunity call ‘The Incredible Years’  

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch.  



Parent/Carer emails and Forms  
 

The  

Please can you  return all your e forms back to school ASAP. It is imperative that we have the correct in-

formation held in school.  We need  ALL families to fully complete 

these forms. They include permissions, contact information and medi-

February  Friday 4th February—Reading Workshop EXCITING NEWS  

online workshop and video release) 

w/b 7th February 

• Story telling week, please watch out for our story tellers. Staff and children reading 

stories for all to listen to.  

• Children’s Mental Health Week 

w/b 14th February—PPC meeting TBC (evening at school)  

Friday 18th February—Internet Safety Day and Wear Red for SELFA!!!  

Friday 18th February—Half term  

School reopens Monday 28th February  

W/b 28th February— Fair Trade fortnight  

 

March  Wednesday 2nd March—Beginning of Lent 

Thursday 3rd March — World Book Day  

Friday 18th March—Red Nose Day  

April  Rewind to Easter (date still to be confirmed)  

Friday 8th April—Easter Holidays  

School reopens Monday 25th April   


